
Blessed Hugh Church Faringdon 

PPC Agenda 19th September 2024 

8.15 pm – 9.30pm  

 

Apologies : Mike  – Paul – Karen – Nicole  

 

 

Matters and actions arising and actions from the last meeting  

 

Action from last 

meeting  

Update Comment Action arising from 

meeting on 

19/09/2024 

Children’s order of 

the Mass sheets 

Arrived and placed in 

the Church porch 

 Show them at the 

end of the mass 

Shelving and 

unneeded toys for 

children’s room at the 

back of the church 

Update at the next 

PPC 

There is a couple of 

boxes allowing to 

transport the toys to 

the hall when 

needed 

 Need to remove 

some chairs from the 

room 

 

Speaker for the 

children’s room 

Update at the next 

PPC meeting 

 Lorraine to ask the 

Finance committee 

Finance for children’s 

bag for worship and 

bible scenes 

Update at the next 

PPC meeting 

 Kathleen to check 

prices on the 

Redemptorist 

website  

 

Lorraine to ask the 

Finance committee 

Notice board Update at the next 

PPC meeting 

 Lorraine to ask the 

Finance committee 

Choral service 12th 

October 

 To bring together 

people from the 

super parish (area X) 

 

JP to talk to Sjoerd 

and Karen 

 

 



Other parishes have 

been invited 

(newsletters) 

Distribution of the 

£3000 Justice and 

Peace fund 

Some discussions at 

the Finance 

committee 

Finance committee: 

The money was 

collected by the 

Justice and Peace. It 

could also be given 

to CAFOD and local 

charities 

It would be very 

useful to the asylum 

seekers 

 

Need to have a 

process to assign the 

money. This is in 

progress 

 All to think about 

charities with a 

Justice and Peace 

aspect and feedback 

to Father or Lorraine 

Asylum seekers  Monday afternoons: 

hall opened for 

asylum seekers to 

come and use the 

hall 

 

It is useful to 

understand what 

would be helpful to 

the asylum seekers 

 

Exam congratulations 

gifts for altar servers 

Done   

 

 

Matter Discussion Action 

Toy room Could the ‘toy room’ be 

locked during a confession? 

Two bolt locks at the top of 

the doors to be organised 

Lorraine to bring to the 

finance committee 



Youth group update No meeting during the 
Summer. Youth will be 
leading the Mass once a 
month. Meeting tomorrow 
 

 

Social Media Update  
 

 Karen to update at the next 

meeting 

Children’s liturgy update Amanda & Maria are now 

doing the children liturgy.  

The Redemptorist site is a 
very useful resource 
 

Kathleen to organise a DBS 

check for Amanda and Maria 

Evangelisation - Shared lunch 29th 
September. In newsletter. 
To mention after mass this 
week Flyers dropped at 
the Place and the Food 
Bank 
 

- Quiz to be scheduled in 
January 2025. Suggested 
to keep the donation 
opened to be more 
inclusive and to seek some 
sponsors within the 
Community 

JP to drop a flyer at the 
Mustard Seed shop 
 

 

 

 

JP to schedule 

Young families  
 

 Aude to bring leaflets from 

The Place and share with 

families on Sunday 

Advent and Christmas dates and activities to be 

shared by end of November 

for leaflet. 

all to start thinking about this 

Matters arising from 10 Year 

plan meeting that took place 

on 17th September 

o Very good meeting 
o Lacks diversity 
 

All to think about potential 

candidates for the comm’ 

post 

 
 
 


